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From: Carla Phillips <carla@phillipsfamilyfarm.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 3:41 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB103

Importance: High

Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources Members -  
 
 
As a farmer myself, I am writing today in support of SB103.  
 
 
Oregon needs a moratorium on mega-dairies in OR, especially considering the absolute fiasco of Lost Valley! 
 
 
As Oregonians, we are better than this! Mega-dairies like Lost Valley put our precious resources in harms way. The devastating 
impact on the health of our communities, their drinking water and the environment are far too great a price to pay to look 
away and allow mega-dairies and their harmful practices to continue. 
 
 
We are all “downstream” so to speak and we need the Legislature to act now on this important issue! 
 
 
Carla Phillips 
35466 S Firwood Lane 
Molalla, OR 97038 
 
 
 
 
 
 


